

## City of Las Vegas

Ricki Y. Barlow Councilman, Ward 5



July 16, 2018

## Greetings!

It is with great honor that I send a warm welcome from the Las Vegas City Council to the committee of Meetings International as you host your "International Conference on Renewable and Non-Renewable Energy" from July 16-17, 2018 in beautiful Las Vegas, Nevada, the Entertainment Capital of the world!

The city of Las Vegas supports your efforts toward providing energy sustainability. We are proud to be your first major customer of renewable energy, and we appreciate your committee for selecting Las Vegas to host your prestigious conference.

I am most confident that your conference will be effective, and many relationships will be formed to support your efforts. We send our sincerest best wishes for a successful conference and wish you the best in your future endeavors.

Warm Regards,

Ricki Y. Barlow

Las Vegas Councilman, Ward 5

